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(e) That it may also be appropriate to send an appreciatim 

letter to Missions who have not been reported by the 

Police as having had infractions. 

Lt. Turner cf the Ottawa Police bas  agreed with these 

propceals and has cibtained the approval of a Deputy Chief providing 

that a mcmorandum on the proposals is sent to him. The Police 

Department should also be informed that the date of infraction 

and name of offender as presently shown on their list, are no 

longer necessary for Protocol Division purposes. The Police 

Department should also be asked to prepare their list by mission 

rather than by date as is presently the case. If these changes 

are instituted, it is fürther suggested that a reworded version 

of Note 13-2 of September 291  1907, be forwarded to the missions. 
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